
 
 

 

January 30, 2020 

 

 

 

Notification Regarding the Situation at our Chinese Factories 
 
 

We would like to inform you of the situation at our factories in China (our Subsidiary in Beijing, SMC China & 

SMC Beijing Manufacturing) regarding the outbreak of a new type of pneumonia in the area.  

 

 

There have been no effects of this new type of pneumonia to our Beijing production, 

inventory, or logistics. 

 

 Our Chinese Factory plans to resume normal operations following the Chinese New Year 
holiday on February 3rd, 2020.  

 Shipments to Japan from our Chinese factory will resume following the Chinese New Year 
holiday.  

 At present, we have no suppliers or our outside vendors in Hubei Province including Wuhan 
City. 

 We currently have ample stock of parts and products to supply our customers without 
interruption. 

 

We will continue to monitor the situation regarding the influence that may give to our business and 

inform our customers if there are any changes. 

 

Respectfully,  

                             

 

For further inquiry, please contact below: 

e-mail: disclosure@smcjpn.co.jp 

SMC Corporation 
Akihabara UDX 15F, 
4-14-1, Soto-Kanda Chiyoda-Ku Tokyo 101-0021, Japan 
TEL: +81(0)3-5207-8271 
https://www.smcworld.com 


